
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 9/10/2014 10:00:07 AM

Gonzalez, Nuria (nuria.gonzalez@cpuc.ca.gov); 'bnk@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(bnk@cpuc.ca.gov)
cab@cpuc.ca.gov (cab@cpuc.ca.gov); klk@cpuc.ca.gov (klk@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's request to meet for Oakley briefing

Ladies,

this is to inform you that PG&E is cancelling its meeting request to meet with Pres Peevey and 
Comr Picker for Oakley briefing scheduled today, 9/10/14, 4:45 p.m., at this time.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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